Business and Environmental Services

Meeting with Executive Portfolio Holders

26 June 2020
Attendees:
David Bowe, Corporate Director Cllr Don Mackenzie, Executive Member
Jane Connolly (notes of meeting)
Tim Simpson (item 1a) Barrie Mason (item 1B)

Apologies: Clir Andrew Lee
SUMMARY OF DECISIONS TAKEN

1. Proposed ‘Stray Land Exchange Three Options’ report was discussed and approved by the Corporate
Director and the Executive Member for Access.

2. Highway Capital Programme July 2020 report was discussed and approved by the Corporate
Director and the Executive Member for Access
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